
What does it mean to cultivate
virtue in students?

Just as students grow in their ability to
read and write, students can also grow

in virtue.  A virtuous life involves
knowledge, belief, and action for the
good of others and the glory of God. 

Becoming more virtuous allows
humans to flourish by fulfilling the

purpose for which they were created. 
Cultivating an environment, culture,

and programs for students to
intentionally grow in virtue is a

challenging task but an important role
of true education.   

 ~ Question 44 ~
100 Common Questions
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NLCS NEWS

April 24 - Bike Rodeo
April 25 - Open House (8 -
11:00 am - by appointment)
April 25 - Hot Lunch
April 25 - Progress Reports
May 2 - National Day of Prayer
May 6 - 10 - Teacher
Appreciation Week
May 6 - Muffins With Mom
May 7 - PVC Meeting (3:00 pm)
May 8  - Class Photos
May 9 - Field Day
May 23 - Spring Concert
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What's Coming Up!

NLCS is having one more Kindergarten - 12th grade Open House on Thursday, April 25th from 8 -
11 am (by appointment).  This is an opportunity for prospective students to visit his or her new
classroom as the teachers are teaching.  If you know of anyone who would like to learn more
about NLCS, please have them call the school office to sign-up for available 30-minute time slots.



APRIL HOT LUNCH
The students and families of students who traveled to Europe are preparing and serving lunch on
THURSDAY, April 25.  Each lunch is $6.50, and the menu is below.  An order form is attached and
must be returned by Tuesday, April 23.  We look forward to serving you and making your lunch
preparation a little easier!

Menu:
April 25: French Toast Sticks with Syrup, Eggs, Sausage, and Fruit

BIKE RODEO - April 24th
The Kindergarten - 6th grade students will be participating in a bicycle safety program presented by
the Ephrata Police Department on Wednesday, April 24th.
Students will need to have their own bikes to ride during the rodeo.  All bikes need to be dropped off
before school begins and picked up at 3:00 p.m.
All bikes must be in good working order for the biking season (air in tires, functioning brakes,
reflectors, etc.).  No training wheels, please.

CLASS PHOTOS - May 8th
Bring your smile!  We will have class photos taken on Wednesday, May 8th.  These 5x7 photos can
be purchased for $5.00 each.  Proceeds will go towards yearbooks.  Order forms will be going home
next week.

FIELD DAY - May 9th
1st - 6th grade students will be participating in the Central Washington Christian School Track &
Field Day on Thursday, May 9th from 10:00 - 2:00.  We will be taking the bus to the event at the
Kirby Billingsley Hydro Park (East Wenatchee).  We are in need of many volunteers who will serve as
group leaders throughout the day.  
Students will need to pack a sack lunch, water bottle, sunscreen, sweatshirt/light jacket, and wear
tennis shoes.
Permission slips are to be signed and returned to the office by tomorrow.  We’re looking forward to
spending a fun day with the other Christian schools in our area!

BUTTER BRAID FUNDRAISER
The Upper School students will be selling Butter Braids to raise money for the C2 Team Building
Event in August.  This fundraiser starts tomorrow and will run May 3rd.  Orders can be placed with
any Upper School student or online (more details coming soon).
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BIRTHDAYS:

April
April 20

Isaac St.Mary
April 21

Hunter Hintz
April 24

Jonah Van Dyke
April 30

Sabrina Jamison

2023 - 2024 Yearbooks are on sale now!
Don’t forget to order your yearbook.  What a nice way to remember the memories you have made at
school this year.  Yearbooks are $35 each.  Please get your order in by Friday, June 7th.

Spring 2024 Art Contest
Just a reminder that all entries for the Art Contest must be completed and in the Art Room by the
end of the school day on Monday, May 20th.

May
May 2

Danielle Buys
May 6

Tori Aguilar
May 7

Ben St.Mary
May 10

Nathan Leslie
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